Fely Razon

From: ' MSRD COVID19 <msrd_covid19@sec.gov.ph>

Sent: 9 Navember, 2020 4:30 PM

To: Faly Razon

Cc: NESSA B. LEGUARDA-RAYOS; CATHERINE E. GALIZA
Subject: Re: KPHI 17Q QUARTERLY REPORT -September 2020

Sir/Madam,
We acknowledge receipt of your email below and the attached documents thereto.

Thank you.

Fegards,

MARKETS AND SECURITIES REGULATION DEPARTMENT
PHILIPPINE SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION

On Sun, Nov 8, 2020 at 6:55 PM Fely Razan <fely.razon@kenpeliph.com> wrote:

Gentiemen:
Please acknowledge receipt of Keppel Philippines Holdings, Inc. SEC FORM 17Q -SEPTEMBER 2020,

We confirm and attest the authenticity of the attached 17Q - September 2020 and commit to submit a hard
copy/physical version of the same to SEC once the state of public health emergency is lifted or via courier.

Relative to the foregoing, may we request that a Return Receipt and a Delivery Status Notification be sent to this
email to ensure that this email has been duly received by the SEC.

Thank you.

Respectfully,

FELICIDAD V. RAZON

VP/TREASURER

KEPPEL PHILIPPINES HOLDINGS, INC,
UNIT 3B COUNTRY SPACE 1 BUILDING
133 SEN. GIL PUYAT AVENUE

SALCEDO VILLAGE, BARANGAY BEL-AIR

| MAKATI CITY

:



